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Project update: 

East Seaham Rd, East Seaham 
Road reconstruction works 

Project overview 

We’ve been planning the East Seaham Road, East Seaham reconstruction works, from the 

northern most sealed section to the Port Stephens boundary of Dungog Shire Council. This 

project has been made possible with funding via the Federal Blackspot project, Federal Local 

Roads and Community Infrastructure (LRCI) funds and committed funding from the $10M NSW 

government election commitment. 

 

What’s next 

We’ve completed the initial design and planning and have identified that we need to undertake 

further flora and fauna environmental surveys. Over the next couple of months, there’ll be 

consultants undertaking these surveys on East Seaham Road.  

 

When we’ve completed the planning process, finalised the design and have approvals to begin, 

we’ll let you know the construction timeframes.  

 

In the meantime, we’ll be installing guardrail and enhancing line marking along the existing 

northern sealed section of East Seaham Road. 

 

If you have any questions in relation to the project, please contact our Customer Experience team 

on 4988 0255 or scan the QR code below to view the project webpage. 

 

Project manager: Dylan Brake, Civil Projects 


